
NOTICENOTICE
EARLY CLOSURE

Bermuda CableVision wishes to inform 
our valued customers that our offices will 

Close at 12 noon on Friday, July 11
in order to accommodate a company function.

Normal business hours will resume 
at 10 AM on Saturday July 12. 

Emergency services remain available 
by calling 292-5544.

Thank you 
for your understanding.

THE FUTURE IS NOW


